
Garnett Industrial Airport Advisory Board 

Minutes of Meeting 

April 9, 2021 

I. Call to Order - Roll Call 

The Garnett Industrial Airport Advisory Board met on April 9, 2021 at the Garnett airport FBO. Members present in the 
FBO were: Gordon Blackie, Bill Reeder (Vice Chairman), Tarry Miller and Pat Schettler, Airport Manager. Tom Horstick 
was present on Zoom. Roger Brummel (Chairman) and Charles Allen were absent.  

Vice Chairman Bill Reeder deferred to run the meeting to Pat Schettler and he took minutes. Pat Schettler called the 
meeting to to order at 4:34 p.m. A quorum was present. 

II. Minutes 

The March minutes were reviewed and discussed. A motion to approve the March minutes as discussed was made 
by Tom Horstick,  seconded by Gordon Blackie. The motion passed unanimously. 

III.   Old Business 

A.   We discussed the road project and the runway project in general and Pat updated everyone on the 
progress and that the road has been presented as the final design and now we are waiting for the next step. 
Pat completed the Environmental Assessment requirement from the airport and we will see what the FAA 
will requires. 

B. The tie down issue was tabled. 

C. Pat updated the board that the airport has received $9k from the FAA for operating expenses and projects. 

D.  The AirFair was discussed and decided to keep it in conjunction with the SquareFair on the day before Mother’s 
Day.  Pat was able to get the Commemorative Air Force to attend the event. They will be selling rides and bringing 
several aircraft.  We are planning on airplane rides, Jeep rides, a fly-in, CAF plane rides, static military planes, 
food trucks and face painting for the kids. We are looking for planes and pilots to help. Tom also mentioned maybe 
taking pictures for the passengers after the ride. 

E.  Dudley’s compensation on farm ground was discussed. Pat said he would talk to him on his feelings on it. 

IV.       New Business 

A. Bill Reeder updated the board on his possible departure for another job opportunity. This would create an opening 
on the board. The members were encouraged to put some thought into a replacement possibilities.  Bill has been a 
very valuable asset to the airport board and we hate to see him leave. 

VI.  Manager’s Report 

 Pat Schettler, Airport Manager presented his manager’s report. There were no questions. 

VII.  Adjournment 

There being no other business, Bill Reeder made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Tarry Miller seconded the motion. 
Motion passed unanimously.  

The meeting adjourned at 5:12 p.m. 

Minutes taken by Bill Reeder, Vice Chairman 

Typed by Pat Schettler, Secretary  


